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November 29, 2018 
 

2019 Worlds Allocation Dates 
 
Dear National Secretaries, 
 
For an optimal organization of the registrations for the upcoming Snipe World 
Championship (Ilhabela, Brazil, October 7-12, 2019), we will publish the deadlines, 
according to the Deed of Gift 
(https://snipe.org/images/2015/2015IsaacksWorldChampionship .pdf) 
Per the Deed of Gift, every SCIRA Country has the right to register the following number 
of boats: 
Average Number of Registered Boats for the past 2 years Entries  
1-5  1  
6-15   2  
16-30   3  
31-50   4  
51-100  5  
101-200 6  
201-300  7  
300+  8 
 
Therefore, I ask you, as soon as possible, to finalize your year-end payment of the 
SCIRA dues for 2018 (it must be done by Dec 31). 
 
Allocation timetable will be published by February on Worlds website (or earlier), on the 
SCIRA website & via NS & Bulletin. 
 
These are the deadlines for the 2019 Snipe World Championship: 
  

Initial  Registration  Period   8-­‐Apr   6  months  prior  

Initial  Registration  closed   8-­‐Jul   3  months  prior  

Allocations  open,  posted   15-­‐Jul   3  months  less  1  week  

Unfilled  reallocation  entries  lost   13-­‐Aug   8  weeks  prior  

Close  of  entries   24-­‐Sep   2  weeks  prior  
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Founded 1932 
Member  World Sailing  

By July 8, 2019, all SCIRA Countries must have completed their trials or the qualifying 
regattas for selecting their teams, and must communicate the names of the selected 
sailors, who must be in good standing with the SCIRA membership.  
Payment for the Worlds must be made at registration. 
 
It is not possible to consider the Worlds registration valid without the names of the sailors 
and without the payment of the registration fees. 
Subsequent replacements of registered sailors may be accepted only in cases of force 
majeure. 
What is stated in the Deed of Gift prevails over any national regulation. So I kindly ask 
you to strictly observe the deadlines. 
 
Thanks for your attention. 
 
 
Best regards 
 

 
 
Pietro Fantoni 
SCIRA Commodore 
 
Attachment: 
Commodore Hub E. Isaacks Trophy Deed of Gift 

  

  

  
  
  
  


